
  

Half Term 
A big well done to all of our pupils and staff on a fantastic 

half term! Everyone has worked so hard over the half term 

and deserve to have an excellent break! 

 

 

Newsletters 
After half term newsletters can go out by email. If you would 

like this to happen please email the office on 

tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk with your name as the subject. 

These newsletters will go out on a Monday morning this is to 

cut down on the amount of paper copies we send out on a 

Friday. If you do not email us we will assume you would still 

like a paper copy. 

 
 

Events Next Half Term 
Non Uniform Days 

We will be holding two non-uniform days where we will be 

collecting chocolate and unwanted gifts for our Easter Bingo 

Raffle. The first will be on Friday 1st March where the 

children can wear non-uniform for a donation of chocolate 

and on Tuesday 19th March children can wear non-uniform 

for a donation of unwanted gifts. 

Comic Relief 

We will be supporting comic relief this year, the children can 

wear something red for a donation of £1. 

World Book Day 

You should have received a letter outlining details of our 

World Book Day this year which will be held on Friday 8th 

March. Pupils from Darwin class can dress as their favourite 

book character. Owen class pupils can come dressed as a 

character from a Roald Dahl book and Talbot pupils should 

come dressed as a character from Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory. 

 

 

Safeguarding 

The safeguarding designated leader at school is Mr. Spicer 

and the deputy safeguarding leaders are Mrs. Kaminski and 

Miss Hamilton. However if you do have any concerns then 

please do speak to any member of staff. 

 

Water Bottles 
Could we remind everyone that children can bring water 

bottles in during the day, please make sure the children 

have a bottle which can be opened and closed by the 

children as they may need to refill their bottle during the day. 

Inset Days 
Just a reminder that school will be closed to pupils on 

FRIDAY 15th FEBRUARY and MONDAY 25th FEBRUARY. 

School reopens to pupils on Tuesday 26th February.   

 

 

 

Learning Powers 
This week the children have been working on the enjoying 

learning, this has involved feeling proud of our 

achievements, using what we have learnt in real life 

situations and believing in ourselves. We have now looked 

at all eight of our learning powers over the last couple of 

months, we will continue to remind the children of the 

learning powers during weekly worship sessions and in 

class. 

 

 

 

 

Production at SJT 
Years 3 to 6 visited Sir John Talbot's School to watch their 

incredible production of 'Beauty and the Beast' this week. 

 

 

After School Clubs 

It has been nice for the children attending After School 

Clubs to make the most of the daylight at the end of the day. 

More information on After School Clubs can be found on the 

website. 
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